
 

 
 

 
February 15, 2019 
 
Tammy L. Hurst OCAC, OPBC, SPC 
635 Capitol Street, NE Room 350 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
Delivered via email to rfa.cco2.0@dhsoha.state.or.us 
 
Dear Ms. Hurst: 

Attached please find Providence Health Assurance’s Change Request to the Letter of Intent to 
Apply for RFA OHA-4690-19, COORDINATED CARE ORGANIZATIONS 2.0. 

Providence Health Assurance is requesting two changes: (1) a change to the applicant legal 
entity, and (2) a change to the desired service area.   

The legal entity change requires revisions to Sections 1, 2, 3, 6(a), 6(b), 6(e), and Exhibit A to 
change the applicant from Providence Health Assurance to Providence Care, LLC, a newly 
formed wholly owned subsidiary of Providence Health Assurance. 

The service area change requires revisions to Section 7, Desired Service Area to remove 
Multnomah, Washington, and Clackamas counties.   

Per RFA Section 3.2(b), the justification why the change was not reflected in the original LOI is 
the following: (1) Providence Health Assurance created Providence Care, LLC to meet all 
statutory requirements to operate as a CCO, and (2) Providence Health Assurance’s Letter of 
Intent for Multnomah, Washington, and Clackamas counties was filed as a second option to 
Providence’s continued participation in Health Share of Oregon CCO, and that second option is 
no longer needed. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Cascino 
 
Medicaid Program Director  
Providence Health Plan 
3601 SW Murray Blvd Ste 10 
Beaverton, OR 97005 
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